Key, Lori

From: Scott L

Sent: Sunday, May 16, 2021 11:09 AM

To: ClerkoftheBoard

Subject: Public Comments Regarding Digital Vaccination Passports

To Whom It May Concern:

| am writing you today to express my opinion regarding the proposed Digital Vaccination Passports.
I’'m STRONGLY AGAINST having them implemented. Those in favor do NOT represent the residents
of Ventura County as a whole!

Very Respectfully,
Scott Laubert



